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Craig, Sondra
From: Eisen, Nikki
Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 7:43 AM
To: Craig, Sondra
Subject: FW: fish hatchery/wedding venue proposal
Nibbi M. Elsen, wemc
City Clerk
City of La Crosse

608-789-7555 phone
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org

From: dave skoloda <daveskoloda@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, August 8, 2021 2:40 PM

To: ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: fish hatchery/wedding venue proposal

To the Mayor and the City Council:

Whether innccently or by design, the city's proposal to create a wedding venue and beer garden in and next to the old fish hatchery building in Riverside
Park uses as leverage the free labor of dozens of volunteers who maintain the beauty of the adjacent International Friendship Gardens.

It is the beauty and serenity of the gardens that are surely intergral to the business plan of the proposed wedding venue. There is a history in the gardens
of wedding parties being photographed amid the beauty of the blooms.

The city should carefully consider whether volunteers will be willing to offer their labor as a subsidy to a commerecial venture, especially one that
promises to disrupt the tranquility of the place they care about as a public place, open to all.

Dave and Gretchen Skoloda
14 Copeland Ave. #213

La Crosse, Wi 54603

608 781 7502



